
 
 

A newsletter of Michael & Chris Mason Issue 82   June 2018 
 

 
The Masons 863-22 Tsubai Heguri-cho, Ikoma-gun, Nara 636-0911  JAPAN +81 (0)745-27-6812 

e-mail: themasons@masonsinjapan.com     homepage: http://www.masonsinjapan.com 

Dear Supporters and Praying Friends,  
 
 School is out, churches have been contacted, 
the support video is finished, and airline tickets 
have been purchased.  What does all of this 
mean?  It means we are ready for home 
assignment this summer! 
 

CHURCH VISITATION SCHEDULE 
 It has been three years since we were in the 
States to report on what God is doing at Oasis 
Church and Kansai Christian School, so we are 
looking forward to making the rounds and sharing 
at some of our supporting churches.  If you would 
like to hear what we are up to (and live in the 
Southern California area), here is a list of churches 
that we will be visiting. We’d love to see you there.  
 
Jul 15 Altadena Presbyterian Church * 
Jul 22 Wintersburg Presbyterian Church ** 
Jul 29 Christ Presbyterian (Hollywood) ** 
Aug 5 L.A. Holiness Church ** 
Aug 12 Cerritos Baptist Church * 
Aug 19 Victory Fellowship (Torrance) ** 
 

   * = We’ll be sharing 5-10 minutes 
  ** = Michael will be giving the message 
 

PRAYER REQUEST 
 As the summer tends to be a fairly busy time for 
us, we would please ask for your continued prayers 
while we are in the States.  Here are some specific 
things for you to pray for. 
 
* PLEASE PRAY that we might be a blessing to the 
various churches where we are sharing this 
summer.  Please especially pray for Michael as he 
will do most of the speaking.  May his message on 
the Kingdom be an encouragement to all who hear. 
 
* In early July we will spend a week in Colorado 
Springs attending Mission Training International’s 
week-long “Debriefing And Renewal” program.  
This is a program designed to help missionaries 
reflect on their journeys and process what is 
happening in their ministries.  PLEASE PRAY that 

God would use this week to renew our hearts and 
give us fresh direction for the years ahead.     
 
* As Luke prepares to graduate high school in June 
2019, this summer we plan to visit 7-8 college 
campuses in the Southern California area.  
PLEASE PRAY for this whole process as we begin 
to discern God’s plan for Luke’s future. 
 
* As always, in the midst of the busyness of home 
assignment, we need to rest.  PLEASE PRAY that 
God would provide many opportunities this summer 
to take a break from life’s usual hectic pace. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Thanks again for your prayers and support.  As 
the Lord wills, we hope to see many of you this 
summer. 
 
Blessings in Jesus, 
 

 
Michael & Chris Mason 


